
Submitter: Kathleen Kinkel 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 
Water 

Measure: HB3086 

I believe this is a better representation of the people of Oregon. Let the people in 

these geographic areas rule on wildlife decisions in their respective regions. 

It only makes sense that people in localized areas are more capable of making 

judgements regarding wildlife in their part of the state. 


